
Have you thought about 
studying for a Master’s degree?

Come to our Postgraduate Open Day on
Wednesday 15 January 2014
www.uea.ac.uk/pgopenday 

You could take a one year Master’s degree to deepen  
your knowledge of a subject or try something new  
with a conversion degree

For more information on courses, fees and funding visit:   
www.uea.ac.uk/study/postgraduate


